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From: Sarah Hawkins
Sent: 31 May 2018 21:42
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)
Dear Sir,

I, Sarah Hawkins, wish to object to the planned RVR.

My reasons for this are as follows:

1. The countryside will suffer through loss of habitat

2. Emergency services are frequently on the A21 and to have a level crossing across the road could delay
them getting to their destination.

3. We don’t need any more traffic on our already busy roads adding to additional pollution.

4. The farmers losing their land to compulsory purchase orders.

5. The pollution from the trains themselves. Aren’t we meant to be trying to save the planet... not add to
it’s demise with extra pollution from steam trains and car pollution?

I truly hope this plan does not get the go-ahead.

Yours faithfully,
Sarah Hawkins
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